
March 6, 2002

Carole Rockney, Director
PacifiCorp
1900 S.W. Fourth Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97201

Re: 98-2035-04 In the Matter of the Application of PacifiCorp and Scottish
Power plc for an Order Approving the Issuance of PacifiCorp Common
Stock

 

The Public Service Commission received recommendations from the Division of Public Utilities
to approve PacifiCorp’s claimed major event exclusions for May 2nd through May 5th, 2001, June
12th through June 14th, 2001, and November 22nd through November 27th, 2001.  

There being no apparent dispute to resolve under merger condition 31, the Commission will take
no further action.

If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email
at jorchard@utah.gov

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary

JPO/ab

cc: D. Douglas Larson, Vice President


